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Electricity rates have gone up significantly in the last 2 years.  As a home owner I do 

not want to be paying an extra cent for upgrades to the grid and transmission system 

that are caused by over use of power by the likes of Amazon, Google, Meta, and the 

rest.  We need to make sure we track what upgrades are caused by the industry's 

needs and make them cover 100 percent of those costs, all of the way down the line.  

We also should require that these companies provide on-site renewable sources of 

power when possible - these are often giant warehouses and there should be solar 

on the roofs of every one.   

 

I urge you to support this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Scott 

 


